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Russell Richardson

From: Janice Wilson <ncvo@ncvo.org.ky>

Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 1:07 PM

To: Consultations

Subject: Local Television Service

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

On behalf of the NCVO, a local non-profit organisation that assists children and families in need of support, I would like 

to express my concern over the possibility that the government requirement for local television service will be removed. 

 

If this were to happen, it would directly impact the ability of our charity to raise funds and help those in need. 

 

Cayman 27 have generously donated their airtime, crew & technology for many years to host an annual telethon to raise 

funds for the NCVO. Last year the event raised CI$128,000. This is our main annual fundraiser and is vital to the NCVO, 

without local television service we would be unable to help many of the children in our programmes. (For more 

information about the NCVO and all the work we do, please see our website: ncvo.org.ky) 

 

Please consider the impact this would have on our community. 

 

Many thanks for your consideration, please do not hesitate to contact me for more information. 

 
Regards, 
  

  
Janice Wilson 
Chief Executive Officer 
NCVO 
P.O. Box 1140 
Grand Cayman, KY1-1102 
office 345-949-2124 
cell   345-525-3976 
  

  

“Dedicated to the care, education and well –being of children and families in need of support in the Cayman Islands” 

 

Please visit our website www.ncvo.org.ky and “LIKE” our Facebook page: 

http://www.facebook.com/NCVOCaymanIslands for updates 

 

 


